
July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

This has been such a busy term with a range of activities and trips going on 

in all year groups; we hope you've enjoyed hearing all about them from 

your child/ren. It has been wonderful to welcome you in for some of these 

events, including Sports Day and our Leavers service at church - it has felt 

like a much more 'normal' end to the academic year. Overall, this has been 

a really successful year and we would like to express our thanks to all 

families for your help and support in achieving this success. We hope you 

enjoyed reading your child's report and would be grateful for any feedback 

via the form sent out on Friday. Our Year 6 children have been simply 

wonderful this year; they have worked exceptionally well and engaged in all 

aspects of school life - we will miss them but wish them the best of luck in 

their new schools. Come back to visit us! Wishing you all a lovely summer 

break and we look forward to welcoming (most of) you back in September.

Kind regards, Mrs Sutherland

Dates for the diary…

Wed 20th July End of Term Disco 4.15-5.45pm £3 on the door inc. drink and a snack

Thurs 21st July Yr 6 Leavers Presentation 9.15am All Year 6 parents welcome

Thurs 21st July END OF SUMMER TERM

Fri 22nd July Commonwealth Games Baton 

Relay

Baton passes through Kenilworth, Whitnash, Warwick, 

Gaydon, Stratford-upon-Avon, Broadway, Pershore, Upton-

upon-Severn, Malvern, and Worcester

Mon 5th Sept Inset Day

Tues 6th Sept Autumn Term begins Children return to school

Staffing news

We would like to send our congratulations to Miss Cherry and her husband who are expecting 

their first baby early in 2023. She will continue in a slightly different pastoral role in school in 

September until her maternity leave.

We are looking forward to welcoming Mrs Davies back in September following her maternity 

leave. She will be working in Year 5 with Mrs Wilkins.

We are very sad to say that Mr Green our Caretaker will be leaving us at the end of the Summer 

Term. Mr Green joined us in November last year and has been a fond member of the All Saints’ 

Team ever since. We wish him all the best in his new role!



Children have been doing lots of lovely things recently, here are a few 

highlights! 



Warwickshire Junior Book Awards

Groups of children in Y5 and Y6 have been enthusiastically taking part in the 

Warwickshire Junior Book Award this term. They all read the four shortlisted 

books and voted on their favourite. Y6 children attended the final award 

ceremony at Warwick Hall last week and thoroughly enjoyed hearing from all of 

the authors before the winner was announced - Chime Seekers by Ross 

Montgomery. This was the overall favourite of our keen readers too, so they 

were delighted!

All Saints’ Church 

Service

Our leavers service 

was a wonderful 

occasion last week -

the children sang 

beautifully and 

shared really 

thoughtful memories 

and prayers. It was 

amazing to be 

together as a school 

community along 

with all the family 

members who 

attended.



Message from Educaterers our school lunch provider

In the last couple of days there has been a lot of coverage in the press following a report 

published by LACA - The School Food People, stating that due to rising food prices some 

school caterers have, or will, switch to cheaper imported meats and change other menu items 

to reduce costs.

I am writing to reassure you that Educaterers will not be going down this route. We are as 

committed as ever to supporting British farmers by serving British meat and do not plan to 

make any changes to our menus, ingredient quality, recipes or portion sizes, so things will 

remain as they always have - delicious, nutritious food for all.

We have had to make a small number of short term changes due to supply chain issues but 

in most cases these are on a like for like basis, for example, a switch from British Red Tractor 

chicken fillets to British Red Tractor turkey fillet due not to price increases but a lack of British 

chicken due to Avian flu. I'm pleased to report that our young diners tucked into the delicious 

turkey just the same with no complaints.

We are excited to launch our new menu in September which you should have received a 

copy of by now and which has been created with our consistent focus on quality and nutrition.

Thank you as always for your continuing support

Kind regards

Caroline Alexander

Managing Director

Educaterers Limited

September Menu attached later on in newsletter

Register your child for School Milk

Parents can register safely online simply visit www.coolmilk.com and select ‘register my child 

for school milk’. Children over (or approaching) age 5 can still enjoy their school milk for 

around £16 a term once their free entitlement ends.

Stikin Labels

Order through the school code of 6843 and school will get 30% commission for the PTA 

https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/emscoteandallsaintspta/index.cfm?event=Easy%20ways%20to%20help!#.Yr32J

nbMKUk

Tesco Birmingham Children’s Hospital Raffle

Well done to Millie in Year 6 who won the hamper and to everyone who bought tickets for this 

worthy cause.

Care with use of hand sanitiser

With continued, everyday use of hand sanitiser, please remind your child to be careful when 

dispensing, particularly the pump-type, as these can be unpredictable and can cause irritation 

if it comes into contact with eyes. Should this happen, more information can be found on the 

link below.                                                                                                                  

https://www.uhcw.nhs.uk/eye-department/eye-emergency-referral-service/

https://www.coolmilk.com/
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/emscoteandallsaintspta/index.cfm?event=Easy%20ways%20to%20help!#.Yr32JnbMKUk
https://www.uhcw.nhs.uk/eye-department/eye-emergency-referral-service/















